
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
March 29, 2010 

130th School Day 
 
Anyone who wants to be on Ms. Cochran’s Relay For Life Team need to see her 
as soon as possible. 
 
Anyone interested in being on a Relay For Life Team must be signed up by  
Wednesday to receive at t-shirt.  Team captains, please get your members signed 
up now.   
 
Relay For Life Team Captain meeting Tuesday at 6:00 at the Colonial Theater.      
 
All faculty and staff need to RSVP to the Academic Banquet on April 8 by 
Wednesday, March 31.  Please send RSVPs for the dinner to either Ms. 
McElreath or Jennifer McCall.  You do not need to RSVP if you are not attending 
the dinner.  Teachers will be able to be served beginning at 5:30. 
 
The regular registration deadline for the May 1st administration of the SAT has 
been extended until Wednesday, March 31st.  Pisgah High School is a national test 
site for the May 1st administration.  Come to the Counseling Center if you need 
further information or registration materials.  You may also register online at 
www.collegeboard.com 
 
Information about scholarships for AB Tech are available in the Counseling 
Center.  
 
The State Employees Credit Union is once again sponsoring the People Helping 
People Scholarship valued at $10,000.00.  Deadline for application to be to 
Guidance is April 2.  Please come by for an application today. 
 
Applications for Summer Employment with the Town of Canton are available in 
the office.  Deadline for all applications will be April 2.  
 
TEACHERS:     
 

 
CAFETERIA:  March 29 – April 2  
1st  Lunch  Turner and Kadie Boone 
2nd  Lunch McRee and D. Johnson 
3rd  Lunch Allen and Inman 


